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March 9, 2021 
 

Survey: Larger Size First-Class Mail Postcard 
 
The Postal Service is conducting a survey on the potential use of a larger size First-Class Mail 
postcard.  As a valued member of the PCC Community your experience and input will provide great 
insights for us to consider during the decision-making process. 
 
Click here to take the survey: https://uspsci.allegiancetech.com/cgi-bin/qwebcorporate.dll?idx=F38Y58 
 
The survey began February 24, 2021 and will remain open until tomorrow, Wednesday, March 10, 2021. 
 
We apologize if you are receiving a duplicate request to complete the survey.  Please forward the link to 
another potential participant on our behalf within your company or organization. 
 
Thank you very much for your participation. 
 
If you have any questions about the survey please contact us at RMAC@usps.gov 
 
USPS Product Management Team 
 

### 
 

Please visit us on the USPS PostalPro website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service. 

-Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 
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